
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Wednesday 22nd November  2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Unfortunately, Sonya is not feeling very well and is having some time off school.  Therefore, we are going to. 

have to reschedule Rowan class parent meetings. 

We will write to you with further details on Sonya’s return with details on when the meetings will take place 

and how to reschedule. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher  
 
 


